
Privacy notice – flooding events 

Who we are 
 
Shropshire Council is the local government authority for Shropshire. Our address is: 
Shropshire Council, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND.  You can 
contact our Data Protection Officer on: 01743 252774 or by email at: 
information.request@shropshire.gov.uk 
 
How do we collect information from you and for what purpose? 
 
We collect information from you when you complete this form for the purpose/s of, 
monitoring flooding events and the impact on local homes and businesses.  
 
Who do we share this information with? 
 
We may share your information with the following third parties for the reasons 
detailed;  
 

 We may share your information with the following third parties for the reasons 
stated 

 Internally with other Council departments engaged in flooding support work 
such as Customer Services and our community support team 

 The Environment Agency to aid research into the impact of flooding and future 
defence planning 

 Other government departments to inform or lobby for flood alleviation work 
and funding 

 The River Severn Partnership for environmental infrastructure planning 
 
We will not sell or rent your information to third parties. We will not share your 
information with third parties for marketing purposes. 
 
Further information 

For further details as to how the Council uses your information please see our full 
privacy notice, which can be found on our website. 


